
CAO 2013-028 

To: Shu-Huei Su; Troy Springmyer 

From: Craig E. Leen, City Attorney for the City of Coral Gable 

RE: Legal Opinion Regarding Tree Removal 

Date: June 19, 2013 

The Taipei Economic and Cultural Office has requested a permit from the City to remove certain 
trees close to the Director-General's residence based on safety and hurricane-related concerns. 
The City appreciates Taipei following the City's procedures for the permitting of tree removal. I 
have also had the opportunity to review a publication from the United States Department of State 
relating to relevant diplomatic issues as well. Based on the circumstances present were, as well 
as the relevant law, it is my opinion that your Office's request should be granted, and no fee be 
required, particularly where the tree removal permit relates to the safety of the Director-General, 
and where extensive City staff time to process the application is not required. Troy Springmyer 
will be in contact with you regarding this opinion soon. 



Hernandez, Cristina 

'"=rom: Leen, Craig 
.:ient: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 5:56 PM 
To: Hernandez, Cristina 
Subject: FW: TECO in Miami Tree Removal Permit Fee 

Please place in the opinion file. 

Craig E. Leen 
City Attorney 

from: Leen, Craig 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 5:55 PM 
To: 'Shu-Huei Su'; Springmyer, Troy; 3:llH�:.:J=fflt 
Cc: Thornton Richard, Bridgette 
Subject: RE: TECO in Miami Tree Removal Permit Fee 

Ms. Su, 

The Taipei Economic and Cultural Office has requested a permit from the City to remove certain trees close to the 
Director-General's residence based on safety and hurricane-related concerns. The City appreciates Taipei following the 
City's procedures for the permitting of tree removal. I have also had the opportunity to review a publication from the 
United States Department of State relating to relevant diplomatic issues as well. Based on the circumstances present 
ere, as well as the relevant law, it is my opinion that your Office's request should be granted, and no fee be required, 

particularly where the tree removal permit relates to the safety of the Director-General, and where extensive City staff 
time to process the application is not required. Troy Springmyer will be in contact with you regarding this opinion soon. 

Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Craig E. Leen 
City Attorney 

From: Shu-Huei Su [mailto:sushuhuei.taiwan@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 5:09 PM 
To: Leen, Craig; Springmyer, Troy; 3:fJB:*.:J=U!t; Shu-Huei Su 
Subject: TECO in Miami Tree Removal Permit Fee 

Dear Mr. Leen, 

It was our pleasure meeting you this morning. Thank you for taking your time to meet with us. We are very 

grateful for your assistance on our tree removal permit process. May we request the Tree Removal Permit 

fee could be waived for Taipei Economic and Cultural Office at 8031 Los Pines Blvd, Coral Gables Fl 

33143? 

fhank you very much for taking this into your consideration. 



Sincerely, 

(-"';hu-Huel Su 
fECO in Miami 
305-443-8917 Ext 114 

850-212-5987 Cell 

sushuhuei.taiwan@gmail.com 
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